MATHEMATICAL ASSCCIATION OF AMERICA
MICHIGAN SECTION

March 6, 1986

Dear Colleague:

This is a last reminder that we need your supportil!

If you have paid your dues, the Executive Committee of the
Michigan Section of the MAA extends its thanks. If not, please
send in your dues as soon as possible using the form at the bottom
of the first reminder. Make your check for $5.00 payable to
Michigan Section ~ MAA. Send the dues payment to Clifton E. Ealy
Jr,

The Michigan Section of the MAA will have its annual meeting
Friday May 10 thru Saturday May 1l at Central Michigan University.
It is imperative that all the Michigan universities and colleges
have representatives at this meeting., All of the department
chairpersons should be at the meeting. As we all know, the main
task of the MAA is the strengthening of undergraduate mathematics.
In the state of Michigan, the forum for this task is the annual
section meeting of the MAA,

Make sure you attendil

Invited speakers are:
YOUSEF ALAVI(WMU) "Highly Irregular Graphs", HUGH MONTGOMERY (U of
M) "The Place of the Riemann Hypothesis in Modern Primé Number
Theory", DONALD SAARI (Northwestern U) two talks, DAVE SCHMIDT and
JIM ROZNOWSKI(Delta College) "Educational Software for Learning
Enhancement", MAYNARD THOMPSON(Indiana U) "Models for Urban
Mobility", and ALFRED B. WILCOX (MAA) two talks. 1In addition,
there will be seventeen contributed talks by our faculty colleagues
and seven contributed talks by our student colleagues.

" The final announcement for the annual section meeting will be
in the Newsletter. If you have any questions about this meeting,
contact Doug Nance or Ed Whitmore of Central Michigan University.

Respectfully,

Clifton E. Ealy Jr., Secretary/Treasurer

Department of Mathematics and Computer
Science

Northern Michigan University

Marquette, MI 49855




